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KZN DOT AND FOUR TOP PSL TEAMS TO ADDRESS MEDIA BRIEFING ON 

‘HAMBA UPHEPHILE’ SOCCER TOURNAMENT 
KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, top officials from his department and top officials 

from Kaizer Chiefs, Orlando Pirates, Golden Arrows and Zulu Royals will on Tuesday 
(22/01/08) at Elangeni Hotel at 11h00 conduct a media briefing to outline details on the 

Hamba Uphephile Tournament to be held in the Province (Chatsworth Stadium) next 

weekend(26-27 January 2008). 

 

Also expected to brace the briefing session is KZN Premier, Mr. Sbu Ndebele, Director-

General in the office of the Premier, Dr. Kwazi Mbanjwa as well as all the Chairpersons 

of the four PSL teams and senior players respectively. The briefing is aimed at outlining 

the purpose of the tournament and further clarify the partnership between the Transport 

Department, Premiers Office and the four PSL teams. 

 

The department’s Head, Mr. Chris Hlabisa has indicated that the purpose of this 

tournament is to strengthen their road safety campaigns through sport. He further 

highlighted that this tournament will also   

 
“This tournament forms part our road safety campaigns, thus we have partnered 
with four teams from the PSL which we believe commands a great deal of support 
in and outside the province. More details will however be outlined at the briefing,” 
said MEC Cele. 
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